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Please respond to cmuhlbau@rdmail.rural.usda.gov 

Record Type: Record 
 

To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: November 19, 2002, OMB Circular A-76 Draft 
 
 
Sir/Madam: 
As an A-76 coordinator/practitioner, I would like to submit the 
following comments on the draft: 
 
Use of standard OPM series, instead of OMB function codes, to categorize 
FTE in agency FAIR Act and inherently governmental inventories is 
recommended.  This would greatly facilitate A-76 sudies, simplify 
accounting of FTE being competitively sourced, and would give human 
resources practitioners a recognized standard unit of analysis for their 
involvement in the A-76 process. 
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